
From: Murray Perl  
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 10:44 PM 
To: Donald Kirkpatrick <dakirkpt@verizon.net> 
Subject: Computer Club warning 
 
Hi Don, 
 
I got this suspicious email from Fred Theile and when I hovered my mouse over Fred’s name it revealed 
that the email was actually sent from another account. The email asked me to click on a link which I 
obviously didn’t do. 
 
You may want to discuss this security threat at the next Computer Club meeting. 
 
Murray 
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